
PUBLIC NOTICE 
The Gut Conservation Area 

Closure 

September 21 - 25, 2022  
The Gut Conservation Area will be closed to the public from 

September 21 – September 25, 2022.  Road repairs will be 

performed during this period and the are will be closed to the 

public to complete the work. 

 

Further updates will be posted on CVCA website as required 

and/or at the end of the construction period. 

 

Thanks, 

CVCA Management 

 


